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Upcoming events

Monday 10th October
Year 6 RAP event am
Mindful/Art Club Y5/Y6 lunch
Year 6 Swimming pm

Tuesday 11th October
Year 5 Open Morning 9.15am
Digital maths/homework club

lunch

Wednesday 12th October
Guitar club lunch
School nurse in Reception
(handwashing) pm
Digital leaders club
3.15-4.15pm

Thursday 13th October
Choir lunch
School Council lunch
Cheeleading Y4-6 3.15-4.15pm

Friday 14th October
Reception/Year 6 Buddy
Assembly 9.15am
Girls football training

Monday 17th October
Mindful/Art Club Y5/Y6 lunch
Year 6 Swimming pm

Tuesday 18th October
Year 4 Class Mass in Church
9.15am (all welcome)
Digital maths/homework club
lunch
Football Team Gidney League
3.30pm

Wednesday 19th October
SEND Learning Cafe
Y6 at Openzone all day
Girls football match cancelled
Guitar club lunch
Digital leaders club
3.15-4.15pm

Thursday 20th October
Choir lunch
School Council lunch
Cheeleading Y4-6 3.15-4.15pm

Friday 21st October
EYFS/KS1 Gold Book Assembly
9.15am

Dear Parents and Carers
Well that was a bit wet this morning, wasn’t it! It was lovely to see so many parents
leaving school with a selection of Disney umbrellas!

Reception & Y6 Buddy Assembl

Our amazing buddies will be hosting an assembly this Friday
14th at 9.15am. Please come along and see how these amazing
pupils care and share with each other. i

NUFC Signed Self Portrait!
Well done to Clare Connolly who won last week’s signed self

portrait of Sean Longstaff. This week we have a fabulous
drawing by Jacob Murphy. To be in with a chance of winning
this, go to
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/entertainment-details-view?eventld=12971

Maths Parent Survey

This week, Mr Charlton will be sharing a survey for parents, asking their views on maths
through school. If you have time, please complete the survey as it gives us your views on
the curriculum and how we can develop it for your children. Thanks.

World Mental Health Day
This Monday is World Mental Health Day. All pupils will be taking part in activities that

support their own and others mental health.

CAFOD Family Fast Day
Pupils took part in an assembly today, finding out about how

CAFOD support families locally and around the world. We were so
grateful for the donations of food and other items. These will be
delivered to Hebburn Helps next week by Mr Craig and our RE
ambassadors. The RE ambassadors have decided that they would
like to do this throughout the school year. We will have a
collection area at the front of our hall, and any donations from
our school community will be delivered on a monthly basis.

SEND Learning Cafe
Mr Charlton and Megan, our Healthy Minds team, will be leading a SEND learning cafe

on Wednesday 19th October. Further details will be shared next week.

Gold Book Assembly

On Friday 21st October, we are inviting our parents and families to our first Early Years
and KS1 Gold Book Assembly of the year. For those parents who haven’t attended
before, this is an opportunity to celebrate our amazing children. Various awards are
given, and it is also a time where children can bring in any certificates, trophies etc that
they have won outside school. Please send any trophies, rosettes and so on, with your
child on the day of the assembly.




Girls football training

Coats

As the weather turns, please make sure your child is wearing a warm coat for school.

Take care,
Mr P Craig
Headteacher

There are a number of children, especially in Years 5 and 6, who are
coming to school without a coat.

End of school half term
Just a reminder that school will close for half term on Friday 21st
October, and return on Monday 31st October.




